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Companies cannot sell or promote unhealthy products in school premises 

Packaged food companies will no longer be able to advertise or sell products that are high in 

saturated fat, added sugar, sodium or trans fat inside school campuses or within 50 metres 

from the school gate in any direction. The Food Safety and Standards Authority of India 

(FSSAI), on Monday, notified new regulations to ensure the availability of safe and balanced 

diets for school children. 
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